
Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to bring to your attention that we have recently become aware of a number of
scam websites and services that are impersonating GMO-Z.com Trust Company, Inc. (“GMO
Trust”) and attempting to defraud our customers. We take this issue very seriously and want to
ensure that our customers are aware of these fraudulent activities and take appropriate
measures to protect themselves.

These scam websites and services may claim to offer our products or services, such as;

1. Deposit accounts, wallets, and custody services for retail customers seeking to buy and
sell a range of cryptocurrencies from various issuers;

2. Real-time market data for these cryptocurrency products;
3. Funds transmission and exchange services enabling customers to use their deposited

funds to purchase and sell cryptocurrencies; and
4. Self-directed trade execution for purchases and sales of cryptocurrency products.

These offers that are purporting to be from GMO Trust are designed to steal your money and
identity. These are falsely claiming to be affiliated with GMO Trust, or GMO Internet Group
entities.

Please be aware that GMO Trust only conducts business through our official website
https://stablecoin.z.com/. If you come across unsolicited emails, phone calls, websites and
social media accounts, or other messages claiming to be from GMO Trust and asking for your
personal or financial information, please do not respond or provide any information. Instead,
please contact our customer support at support@gmo-trust.com immediately to report the
incident.

We urge our customers to be vigilant and to protect themselves against these scams by always
verifying the legitimacy of any website or service before making a purchase or providing
personal information. GMO Trust is committed to providing our customers with the highest level
of service and will never ask for your personal or financial information unless it is necessary for
a legitimate business transaction.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. If you have any questions or concerns,
please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

GMO-Z.com Trust Company, Inc.

March 13, 2023

https://stablecoin.z.com/
mailto:support@gmo-trust.com

